10/5/89

Dear Jackt
Your letter of 24/4/89 and

voluminous enclosures arrived on 8/5/89 in
good conditions Thanks very much, It will
be two or three months before I wade thru all
this materials First I'1l get on with itenm
(a) of your lettere. This will be quickest,
From late July to mid September I'1l be
in Ottawa area. I'llidrcp a round to see you
and Paul Canpbell. Again, thanks for past
favorse You'll hear my results in due course.

Best wishes,

I

Grote Reber
General Delivery
Bothwell, Tasmania
Australia, 7030



